








SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME FEBRUARY 19, 2017  
 

PACT/Religious Education  
Program  

Remember our PACT – MAP  
 

Mass Attendance Program has begun! 
Sign-in books in the vestibule  
(in the back of the upper church) 
 

 

~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~* 
St. Mary's Youth Group - JWalk 

 

Our next meeting is Sunday February 19 at 6:30pm. 
 

Starting Sunday, March 5, JWalk will be starting 
practices for the Stations of the Cross for Good 
Friday. We will practice on the Sundays of Lent from 
6:30-8:30pm in the church. Any interested high 
schoolers can email youthmin@stmarysdumont.org. 
 

If you have any questions or would like to be added 
to our email list, please email Beth Miloscia at 
youthmin@stmarysdumont.org.  You can also follow 
us on twitter @stmarys_jwalk. 
~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ * ~ *  ~ * ~ * ~ * ~* 

Transfiguration Academy 
10 Bradley Avenue, Bergenfield, NJ 

 

Congratulations to the following Transfiguration 
Academy alumni who have achieved Second Quarter 
honors at the Academy of the Holy Angels: 
 

Principal’s List Honor Roll 
Mary Haws  Shae Baker-Lobo 
   Samantha Gangi 
   Haram Kim 
   Shin Hyung Park 
 

Congratulations to Transfiguration Academy 
alumnus Justyn-Henry Malloy who achieved 
Principal’s List honors at Saint Joseph’s Regional 
High School. 
 

Scholarship Information 
Fr. David Milliken, pastor of the Church of the 
Ascension in New Milford shared the following 
scholarship information for a summer program for 
students in grade 7.  The Jack Kent Cooke 
Foundation is accepting applications for The Young 
Scholars Program, a selective pre-college 
scholarship for high-performing 7th grade students 
with financial need.  Please visit http://
www.jkcf.org/scholarship-programs/young-
scholars/ for more information. 
 

For more information or to schedule a tour of the 
school please call (201)384-3627 or email 
principal@transfigurationacademy.org.  Please visit 
our website at transfigurationacademy.org and 
follow us on Facebook. 

 

God’s Plan for Giving: 
 

“The measure of your free-will offering 
shall be in proportion to the blessing the 
Lord, your God, has bestowed on you.” 
   (Deuteronomy 16:10) 

~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 
 

Collection on Feb. 11 - 12 $  7,722.00 
Same Weekend 2016  $10,189.00 
Treasure from our children: $5.00  

~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 
Here are some of the good deeds that the children 
of St. Mary’s did as a way of showing their love of 
God and of our parish.  We hope that they will 
always know how important what they do for God 
and for us truly is.  Even though they are still 
young, they can give us a wonderful example to 
follow. 
 

   “I helped someone.”   “I said my prayers.” 
   “I talked with parents about lesson.” 
   “I helped with laundry.” 
 

~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 
Stewardship Prayer 
 

Dear Lord, 
 

O Divine Giver of all gifts, grant us the daily graces 
we need to follow closely in the footsteps of Jesus in 
the way we live out our lives and make use of our 
gifts. 
Daily, may we renew with You our small part of the 
world by allowing Your will to be accomplished in 
and through us. 
Help us to trust in Your love for us and to grow in 
our fidelity and relationship with You. 
We thank You for the trust You place in us as 
stewards of our personal gifts.  May the Holy Spirit 
guide us in placing our time, talent and treasure at 
the service of each other so that together we may 
faithfully witness the Christian message and thus 
become your holy people.  Amen. 

Fish Fry 
 

St. John’s Rosary Society of Bergenfield is 
sponsoring a Fish Fry, featuring British Fish and 
Chips or Chicken Tenders on Friday, February 24th 
from 6:00pm to 8:00pm in Conlon Hall at St. 
John’s Church, 19 N. William St., Bergenfield. 
Tickets are $15 for adults and $8 for children under 
12.  Dinner includes French Fries, Cole Slaw, Rolls, 
Desserts, and Beverage.  Take-out orders will be 
available. 
For tickets, please call Ria at 201-384-6279, 
Kathleen at 201-960-0634, Mary at 201-384-0488, 
or Joyce at 201-385-6869. 
Checks should be made payable to St. John’s Rosary 
Society.  Cut-off date for tickets is Monday, Feb. 20. 



ST. MARY’S DUMONT  

Knights of Columbus 
 

Council Meeting - There is a Council Meeting Monday, February 20th at 8pm (Members only). 
 

Council Lenten Dinner - The Council will be hosting a Lenten Dinner on Friday March 3rd from 5pm to 
8pm consisting of coleslaw, tossed salad, Italian bread, pasta and shrimp marinara, baked fish with lemon 
butter sauce, fried flounder, dessert, coffee, and tea.  Cash bar will be available.  Price is $15 per person, 
children 12 and under $8, children 3 and under free (prices subject to change depending on market price of 
fish).  RSVP REQUIRED.  To make a reservation call or text Ken A. at 516-220-9333 or email us at 
kofc1345reservations@gmail.com. 
 

Council Meeting - There is a Council Meeting Monday March 6th at 8pm (Members only). 
 

Columbiette Fish Fry - The Columbiettes will be hosting a Lenten Dinner on Friday March 10th from 5pm 
to 8pm consisting of kale salad, Italian bread, macaroni and cheese, baked fish with lemon butter sauce, fried 
fish, dessert, coffee, and tea.  Cash bar will be available. Price is $15 per person, children 12 and under $8, 
children 3 and under free (prices subject to change depending on market price of fish).  RSVP REQUIRED.  
To make a reservation call Nina D. at 201-338-2617 or email ninad70@aol.com. 
 

Texas Hold'Em Poker Tournament - The Twin Boro Columbian Club is hosting a Texas Hold'Em Poker 
Tournament on March 11, 2017.  Check-in and buffet is at 6pm, first shuffle at 7pm.  The $100 buy-in (CASH 
ONLY) includes buffet throughout the evening, beverages, and tournament entry.  500 Chip bonus if you 
register by March 4, 2017.  RSVP REQUIRED.  To make a reservation call or text Ken A. at 516-220-9333 or 
email us at kofc1345reservations@gmail.com. 
 

Council Scholarships - The applications and eligibility rules for 8th Graders attending a Catholic High 
School in September and for High School Seniors attending a 4 year College or University in September are 
available on the Council website www.kofc1345.org. Applicants must be the child or grandchild of a member 
in good standing for at least one year. Children and grandchildren of deceased members remain eligible.  
Completed applications are due April 30th. 
 

All events are held at the Council Hall located at 61 Armour Place, Dumont, NJ unless otherwise noted. 
 

Hall Renting & Catering 
Planning a party soon?  Call Matt Connell at 201-387-7187, email KofCRentals@gmail.com or check our 
website: www.kofc1345.org. The hall is available with or without catering. 

St. Mary’s Church  
New Handicapped Ramp  

 

Our deep appreciation and thank you to Kyle 
Buchheister of Troop 1345 whose Eagle Scout 
Project, handicapped ramp into Szelest Hall, is 
now completed, which makes the entire first 
floor of our school building handicapped 
accessible.  Special thank you to Mike Vietri, 
Vietri construction, for volunteering his time 
and expertise in seeing this project to 
completion.  Thank you also to Kyle’s family 
and his fellow scouts. 
 

Please join us after the 12:00pm Mass on 
Sunday, February 19th to bless and to open our 
new handicapped ramp.  Light reception to 
follow in Szelest Hall. 
 

What a great gift to our parish!!! 




